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Internal Audit and Activities 
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Carrier: Representative Evans 

 

On February 8, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of 

a report from the Public Defense Commission on internal audit and activities. 

 

While PDC has completed a few internal audits and has an audit plan for the 2023-25 

biennium, the Legislature would benefit from a better understanding of how the current 

audit plan was developed and how the planned audits are tied to PDC’s remediation plan 

and support the effective delivery of public defense services and the agency’s 

stewardship of public funds.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


